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November 10, 2020 

The Honourable Doug Ford Delivered by e-mail 
Premier's Office, Room 281 premier@ontario.ca 
Legislative Building, Queen's Park 
Toronto, ON M7A 1A1 

Dear Premier Ford: 

RE: Bill 218 - Proposing Changes to the Municipal Elections Act -
Extension of Nomination Period 
New B_usiness 
10. Belleville City Council Meeting, November 9. 2020 

This is to advise you that at the Council Meeting of November 9, 2020, the 
following resolution was approved. 

"WHEREAS municipalities in Ontario are responsible for 
conducting fair and democratic elections of local 
representatives; and 

WHEREAS the Government of Ontario, with Bill 218, 
Supporting Ontario's Recovery and Municipal Elections Act, 
2020 is proposing changes to the Municipal Elections Act, 
1996; to extend nomination day from the end of July to the 
second Friday in September; and 

WHEREAS municipal elections are governed by the 
Municipal Elections Act which was amended in 2016 to 
include shorter nomination periods; and 

WHEREAS the operation, finance and regulatory compliance 
of elections is fully undertaken by municipalities themselves; 
and 
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